November 8th,1036.
Mrs W.A,Noble
Rt 2 Box 282 E
Stockton,Calif,
Dear Mrs Nobles

Your letter of November 4th ha® beem received,
Alse the two sets of Hulbert's History of Korea have arrived.
I thank you very much for letting me have the two sets, As
soon s they arrived I took them to the printer who sent them
to Portland to be cerefully bound, I feel that they are & goeat
addition to our Museum library and I thank you very much for

giving me the epportumity to get them, I am emclosing the check
for twenty dollars.

With kindest regards,l am

Yery sincerely yours,
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